
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all Bureau Members 

To all National Federations with wrestlers qualified for London 

 

 

Concerns : Late replacement of a wrestler 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The procedure for the late replacement of a wrestler registered for the London Olympic 

Games was specified by IOC and is different from what was previously in force. The 

procedure will be as follows : 

 

Before the start of the daily technical meeting at 12:00 at latest on the day of the weigh in of 

a weight category, the replacement of a wrestler can only be carried out by the country of 

the wrestler concerned if the replacing wrestler is on the long registration list of the country 

and only in the same weight category. 

 

This clearly means that if a country has no replacing wrestler,  no other country can use this 

place which  will be lost for FILA. 

 

I ask you to ensure that this situation does not occur so as not to affect the smooth running 

of the wrestling tournaments. 

 

I thank you for your collaboration. 

 

 

 

       Yours sincerely, 

 

 

        

Raphaël Martinetti 

       FILA President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Corsier, 11 July 2012/C014/EM 

 

 

 


